
PE With Mr Sherwood 

Mr. Sherwood has been working with Class 2 
and 3 this term. 

Both classes concentrated on Tennis in the first 
half term. There was lots of improvement in 
racket skills with both classes working on the 
back hand, forehand and volleys. Both classes 
were able to complete rallies over the net and 
experience game play and understand the 
rules. It was great to see the progress that they 
made. 

This half term both classes developed their 
knowledge and understanding of Outdoor 
Adventurous Activities. The children have been 
learning to read simple maps and follow routes 
and instructions. We have also worked on a 
number of problem solving activities, puzzles 
and developed teamwork skills. All the children 
have worked really hard during their lessons 
showing great attitudes and skills. Well done to 
all of the children! 

Children, at the ever-popular afterschool club, 
have been experiencing all sorts of games and 
activities including bench ball, dodgeball, end 
zone, crossover and football. We have had 
great fun in our Wednesday afternoon 
sessions. 

Have a great Easter and see you in the summer 
term! 
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